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How lovely to see the sun out at last. We were able 
to make the most of our outdoor areas today and 
have lots of lovely photos to add to our website.  
The Summer term is always busy with lots of 
outdoors activities and the end of year 
assessments. If your child is off sick, that can’t be 
helped but PLEASE do not take them out of school 
for any other reason at the minute. We are trying to 
timetable lots of activities as you will see below. If a 
child misses their test, we may not be able to 
reschedule it for them.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sports 
Next week is a big sporting week for the school. We 
are sending a team of footballers and a rounders 
team up to Glastry college on Monday to play in a 
tournament against the other local primary schools. 
It would be great if some of you could come along to 
show support in a fun and friendly manner. 
On Tuesday our footballers will be off to Ballywalter 
for another tournament – the Peninsula League.  
This takes place over the following four Tuesdays 
on the pitch behind Ballywalter Primary School.  The 
matches begin at 1.30pm. 
The annual Portavogie tournament is on 
Wednesday at the pitch facing Portavogie Primary 
School.  The tournament begins at 9.30am and 
finishes at approximately 3.15pm. Again, we would 
love to see some of you there to support our 
children. 
 
 
Forest Schools 
We started our Forest Schools programme today 
with a visit from Brian from Forest Schools. The 
children in Mrs Harris’s class had great fun outdoors 
learning how to build dens and taking part in various 
other activities. 
 
 
 
 

Cash for Clobber 
Bags are available in the front foyer if 
any of you are having a clear out. The 
Cash for Clobber collection is first thing 
on Tuesday morning. 
 
School fund 
There are lots of fun activities planned for the last 
term including sports day, house team celebration 
day, prize day etc. All these activities are made 
possible by your contributions to the school fund. If 
you haven’t had a chance to make your 
contributions for this term, there is still time. We 
hope to be able to provide lots of fun and that we 
won’t have to scale back our celebrations 
 
Foundation Stage class assembly 
The children in P1 and P2 will be sharing some of 
their learning with us in assembly on Wednesday. If 
you have a child in this class and would like to join 
us for assembly, please let Mrs Porter know that 
you will be coming along, and we will set a seat out 
for you. 
 
Another ‘school closed’ day 
Don’t forget that school is closed on Thursday of 
next week as it is used as a polling station for the 
elections. 
 

Coming Up 
15th May – Glastry tournament 
16th May – Cash for Clobber collection 
17th May – Portavogie tournament 
18th May – School closed – polling station 
24th May – P6/7 trip to Cardy Bible exhibition 
25th May – Shorts n Shades non-uniform day 

- Parents meeting for residential trip 
26th May – School closed – half term long  
29th May – School closed – Bank holiday 
30th May – Sports Day practice 
31st May – Sports Day (weather permitting) 
1st June – House team challenge day 
7th – 9th June – Greenhill residential trip 
16th June – Prize Giving Assembly 

- PFA Summer Fair 
21st June – School Play 
23rd June – House Team celebration day 
28th June – P7 Leavers assembly and last day 
29th June – Transition day 
30th June – half day and end of term 
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